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Please do the right thing when considering this tax.  To put a tax on cell phones will hurt the
people who need this the most and are least able to afford it.  Besides, the federal government
has already authorized more than $60M of broadband funds to help provide service to rural
areas.  Where has that money gone?  Is it going to be wasted like the $80M designated for
replacement of the Employment office computer system that didn't happen?   I'm asking you to
do the right thing!  Vote NO!


